
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 There will be a public hearing before the City of Henry Zoning Board of Appeals at the 

Henry City Hall, 514 Front Street, Henry, Illinois, 61537 at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 23, 

2019 (and at such times and places as such hearing may be continued to from time to time as 

necessary), to consider a Petition to Rezone Property from B-1 to R-2.  The proposed Petition is 

on file with the Zoning Board of Appeals at the City of Henry, and may be reviewed during 

normal business hours at 514 Front Street, Henry, Illinois.  All interested parties are invited to 

attend the Public Hearing.  Those wishing to speak shall be heard, and their attention is directed 

to the provisions of Chapter 18 of the City Code of the City of Henry regarding the Rules of 

Procedure and Conduct for such hearings. 

 

 The real estate affected by the Amendment is legally described as follows: 

  

The Northwest one half (1/2) of Lot 255 in the Original Town, now City of Henry, 

situated in Marshall County, Illinois. 

 

PIN:  03-16-261-013 

  


